
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27th March 2024 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom, 28th June 2024, 7:00pm at the Ramsey Park Hotel 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have now reached the end of our journey in compulsory education; the Prom will be our final farewell 
to the students.  
 
This group of students have been through a challenging time, having experienced Covid throughout the start 
of Key Stage 3. This has been factored into our decision-making regarding Prom. Thankfully, this is the last 
group who have had a significantly disrupted transition to secondary school. 
 
Please note that the event is ticket only via ParentPay. There are no tickets on the door. In addition, students 
will not be granted entry into Prom if there is any indication that they are under the influence of drink or any 
other substance. 
 
I hope that the students have a great night. 
 
Your sincerely 

 
Gwyn Davies 
Head of Year 
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